Thank you for joining us at Daughter Thai Kitchen.

We have implemented new steps that strictly follow

CDC guidelines to ensure your safety and that of our staffs.
All tables are spaced for social distancing. Our team members
have been trained and screened for health check daily.

Highly touched surfaces will be cleaned and disinfected
thoroughly with 75% alcohol.

Seating

- Seating is first come, first serve. Please wait to be seated by a staff member.

- Tables must be limited to 6 persons.

- Each seating will be allowed 90 minutes to enjoy the service at our restaurant as a courtesy
to later reservations.

Upon arrival

Symptom screenings and temperature checks will be performed before you enter the restaurant.
Do not enter, if you feel sick.

Face covering is required any time you are venturing beyond your table.

We only seat complete parties.

Tables will be held only 10 minutes from your reservation time.

At the table
- A touchless version of our menu is accessible via your mobile device by scanning the QR codes.
- Single-use condiments and takeout containers will be provided upon request.
- Please refrain from walking back and forth from one table to another.

- No food items or drinks are shared between tables

Now it is time for you to relax and enjoy your dining experience with us.
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